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January 5, 2015 -  

 

FIRST BABY OF 2015 IS A BOY!   

 

Aaron and Nicole Hinkeldey of rural Aurelia are the proud parents of the first baby of 2015 born at 

Cherokee Regional Medical Center.  Harlan Paul was delivered at 3:34 p.m. on Friday, January 2
nd 

by Dr. 

Chris VandeLune.  He weighed 6 pounds 11 ounces and was 19.5 inches long. Harlan is the Hinkeldey’s 

first child.  

 

Making the event even a little more special was the fact that Nicole happens to be an Obstetrics Nurse at 

CRMC, so the Hinkeldey’s were able to share the experience with some of her co-workers. “We were so 

excited to deliver the first baby of 2015 at CRMC, but even more excited to welcome our first child into 

our family,” said Nicole. “We couldn’t be happier right now!” 

 

Congratulations, Harlan, for being the first baby of 2015 at CRMC! 

 

 
 

Photo- Aaron, Nicole, and baby Harlan Hinkeldey.  Harlan was the first baby of 2015 born at 

Cherokee Regional Medical Center. 


